

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR YEAR 10 STUDENTS WHO NEED TO CONSENT AS SOON AS POSSIBLE PLEASE. IF YOU HAVE ALREADY CONSENTED YOU DO NOT NEED TO DO THIS AGAIN.

Dear Parents/Carers

Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic we have had to reschedule your son/daughters current Year 9 Teenage Booster and Men ACWY vaccination until September 2020.

Please visit <a href="https://www.derbyshireandcityimms.co.uk/Forms/DTP">https://www.derbyshireandcityimms.co.uk/Forms/DTP</a> or scan here (for IPhone and Android's with the "scan me" app). The option to consent or decline the vaccination is at the end of the

questionnaire so please complete even if you do not want your child to have the vaccination. Please DO NOT complete if you had already submitted a consent form at the beginning of this year, if you are unsure

please email us at DCHST.immunisationteam@nhs.net and we'll be able to check for you.

Your unique school code for Merrill Academy is DC139051

For more information about the vaccination and the date we are due into your school please visit our website: <a href="http://www.derbyshireschoolnurses.org.uk/parents/immunisations">http://www.derbyshireschoolnurses.org.uk/parents/immunisations</a>

If you experience any problems please email on the above email address or call the School Age Immunisation Team on the below numbers where we will pick the message up and get back to you as soon as we can.

**Repton:** 01283 707178 **Clay Cross:** 01246 252953

